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Tax Analysts: Groups Seek Withdrawal of Requirement in
Charitable Hospital Rules.

The Association of American Medical Colleges and the American Hospital Association, responding to
a request (Notice 2014-27) for 2015-2016 priority guidance plan projects, have recommended the
withdrawal of a requirement in the final charitable hospital regulations (T.D. 9708) regarding
provider listings in a hospital’s financial assistance policy.

Continue reading. (Subscription required.)
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